
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 28, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Thermal Monitoring and Control Systems 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Thermal Monitoring and Control Systems from Global Office Solutions, 
Novi, Michigan, for a total cost of $37,485.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase will provide machines that take touchless body temperatures via the 
wrist. These will be utilized at all building entry points, including Central Office. Pricing is 
through the Michigan Association of Counties/Collaborative Procurement + more 
(MAC/CoPro+), which satisfies the Board’s bid requirement.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the General Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
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